Northern Michigan FruitNet 2013 Northwest Michigan Horticultural Research Center

Special Update
August 29, 2013

APPLE MATURITY TESTING AT THE NWMHRC

Again this year, the NWMHRC will be testing apples for maturity. Results will be sent via fax and email to past apple maturity list subscribers. The maturity newsletter will be updated weekly on Wednesdays. If you have not received this information in the past and wish to subscribe to the list, please contact the NWMHRC (231-946-1510 or nwmihort@msu.edu).

If you are interested in having your fruit tested, drop off a 10 - 12 fruit sample at the NWMHRC on Mondays, if possible. The fruit should be picked randomly from the outside portion of the trees and should be large in size and free of blemishes with the stem attached.

Testing will begin Tuesday, September 3rd.

Results can be found under "Resources and reports" on the NWMHRC website.